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External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender.

Greetings,
I am writing to teh Committee and Commission to support the staff recommendation
of denial for the work at this early property.
Please note the brick belt course that marks this as a particularly early house. It is
very important that 
the dormer and windows which were illegally demolished get restored correctly with a
requirement of
correct shop drawings. The dormer which has been enlarged needs to be rebuilt to
match the size
and details of the houses to the south. I agree that the addition is oversized, but the
front details are equally important to the review.
Thank you
Randal Baron
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